
Jim Lazar (Wed, 3 Oct at 4:37 PM) 
to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
The response to my complaint, Ticket Number 40373, against No On 1631 asserts that 
detail is NOT required.   
I have reviewed their response, and it clearly conflicts with the advice I was provided in the 
email below from Jenny Polek. 
Their response is attached for convenience.  They appear to be defiantly refusing to 
provide what I believe is required information. 
 
On 8/31/2018 3:00 PM, PDC Support wrote: 
Hi Jim, 
Thanks for writing in about reporting campaign expenditures. In answer to your question, 
yes, a detailed description of goods and/or services is required to be provided by the 
recipient of the expenditure.  
 
An excerpt from WAC 390-16-037 explains: 
 
(3) Describe in detail the goods and/or services to be provided by the recipient of the 

expenditure... 
 

Example B: If an expenditure is for printing, the purpose shall include the following details: 

Vendor 
Name Purpose Amount 

ABC Printing 5,000 
brochures 

$3,000   

 
For the entire section, please visit here: WAC 390-16-037 
 
Thank you, 
Jenny Polek 
Filer Assistant 
 
-- 
Washington State law established email as the PDC’s official means of communication as of 
June 7th, 2018 (RCW 42.17A.055). Filers have a duty to amend their reports within 10 days 
of any material changes, such as new e-mail addresses. Please ensure your e-mail address 
is up to date. 
 
To respond, please reply to this email.  
 
Washington Public Disclosure Commission 
http://www.pdc.wa.gov 
1.360.753.1111 
-- 

http://apps.leg.wa.gov/wac/default.aspx?cite=390-16-037
http://www.pdc.wa.gov/


--  

Jim Lazar 
1907 Lakehurst Dr. SE 
Olympia, WA  98501 
360-786-1822 
 
"Nobody made a greater mistake than he who did nothing because he could do only a little."   
Edmond Burke 
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